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(Journal, March 17, 2011)

(ITEM NO. 4)  From the Director, Department of Transportation and Public Works, and the Airport Director, requesting authorization to amend by $80,000, the January 2009 agreement with Weiss & Company to conduct an update of the 2005 Economic Impact Study of General Mitchell International and Lawrence J. Timmerman Airports, by recommending adoption of the following:
A RESOLUTION

Whereas, as part of the Airport’s Adopted 2011 Budget, funding was included to conduct an economic impact study update of General Mitchell International and Lawrence J. Timmerman Airports; and


Whereas, Weiss & Company, a certified Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE), was contracted in January 2009 to provide marketing and public relations services for the Airport, with a contract value of $125,000 annually for a four-year term; and

WHEREAS, Weiss & Company will use results of the economic impact study update in its marketing, public relations, and communications efforts on behalf of the Airport; and


Whereas, Weiss & Company has proposed to partner with Martin Associates, an economic research firm, on the study update; and


Whereas, the Committee on Transportation, Public Works, and Transit, at its meeting of March 2, 2011, recommended approval of the Director of the Department of Transportation and Public Works and Airport Director’s request (vote 6-0); now, therefore,


Be It Resolved, that the Director of the Department of Transportation and Public Works and the County Clerk are hereby authorized to amend, by $80,000, the January 2009 agreement with Weiss & Company to conduct an update of the 2005 economic impact study of General Mitchell International and Lawrence J. Timmerman Airports at a total cost of $205,000.
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